Response to individuals requesting to book a paediatric vaccine appointment
script if you are not providing vaccines in your clinics

1. We are pleased with your interest to get your child vaccinated and provide them strong protection from COVID-19. 
1. We are not offering the paediatric Pfizer vaccine to children aged five to 11 at this time, but there are many ways for your child to get the vaccine. 
1. Beginning at 8 a.m. on Tuesday, November 23, vaccine appointments can be booked through the Ontario.ca/bookvaccine or by calling the Provincial Vaccine Contact Centre at 1-833-943-3900 (TTY: 1-866-797-0007).
1. You can also book directly through public health units that use their own booking system, Indigenous-led vaccination clinics and participating pharmacies.
1. Some public health units may also be offering walk-in or pop-up vaccination clinics – please reach out to your public health unit for more information. 
1. If you’d like more information about COVID-19 vaccines for children and youth, including what to expect at the vaccine appointment, resources and fact sheets, visit Ontario.ca/covidvaccinekids



